
viator  News 
Welcome to a new year at Adams Elementary!  I am honored to serve as your principal and 

partner with families, staff members, and the community to help every child reach their fullest 

potential. I come to Adams with 16 years in education, including 10 years as an elementary 

classroom teacher.  My love for the classroom has a significant influence on my leadership    

approach, as I know teachers have the greatest impact on the children that walk into Adams     

Elementary each day.  I look forward to spending time in classrooms, the cafeteria, and at car-

pool as I get to meet and learn the families and students I will serve in the coming years.   

Jonathan Hegedus, Principal  

Open House 

Track 1, 2, and 3 – Thursday July 19 

Track 4 – Thursday August 9th 

5:00 - PTA Meeting 

5:30 - Session 1 

6:15 - Session 2 

6:55 - Open House Ends 

Please join us as teachers share important    

information about the year ahead.   There are 

two sessions listed for parents who may have 

more than one child at Adams, or if other 

commitments keep you from making it to the 

first session. 

*You will be able to renew your volunteer status in 

the computer lab .   

*Translation services will be available to help with any 

needs in the library. 

*Childcare will be available in the gymnasium  for  

Adams Elementary students. 

Café Updates 

Breakfast Price - $1.25 

Lunch Price - $2.55 

Menus and information about adding money to 
your child's account can be found at https://
www.wcpss.net/Page/1847 

As a reminder Free & Reduced Price meal ap-
plications must be completed each year. 
Please take time to update your child’s appli-
cation online in the next few weeks.  The ap-
plication can be accessed at                      
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/1849 

PTA 
Please support the Adams Elementary PTA 

as they are vital to the programs and        

support we offer in the classroom.  You can 

help by joining the PTA, attending monthly 

spirit nights, and being active in the            

upcoming Go Play Save fundraiser.  With 

your support Adams will be able to continue 

to increase the availability of technology and 

update the building with collaborative                   

learning spaces that reflect the needs of our 

students. 
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